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East Duplin FFA Installs New Officers
The East Duplin chapter of the Future Farmers of America installed the
1985-86 officers during the April 24 club banquet. Pictured above, left to
right, are the new FFA officers, Dereck Bostic, sentinel; Sabrina Grady,
president; Vickie Stroud, vice-president; Lori Davis, secretary; Tony
Westbrook, treasurer; and Kim Hobbs, reporter.

No

Liberty
Festival

Due to lack of interest and
participation, there will not be a 1985
Liberty Festival. The town and local
community citizens failed to give
their support to the annual event.
A special meeting was announced

for last week at the Pink Hill Town
Hall urging persons to come if they
seriously wanted a festival. Persons
attendine were Wilbur Tyndall,
president; Lynda Stroud, secretary;
W.A. Avery, treasurer; and Harold
and Violet Stroud.
There will still be a Miss Liberty

Pageant since the pageant is a

separate entity. Scholarships will be
offered to the winning contestants
this year. The date has been set for
Friday night, June 28.

Students Win Governor's School Award
Major recognition has come to

Lenoir County school students with
the announcement that eight young
men and women will attend N.C.
Governor's School during the
summer of 1985. Supt. Young H.
Allen said, "We are tremendously
pleased and proud of this record-
breaking number of students who
will represent us at Governor's
School/'

LENOIR SCHOOL MENUS
May 2 and 3

Thursday . pizza or corn dog,
tossed salad or buttered corn, fruit
cup or pears.

Friday - chick fillet or fish,
carrot-cabbage slaw or vegetable
sticks, fresh fruit.

Students are selected on the basis
of achievement, general ability and
performance. They must qualify as
academically sifted and demonstrate
performance if chosen in art, music
or drama. The six-week summer
sessions are held at St. Andrews at
Laurinburg and Salem College at
Winston-Salem from June 23 to
August 3. Three students are

MAY 8 - TEACHER DAY

Mayor Tom Davis has proclaimed
Wednesday, May 8th, as Teacher
Day U.S.A. for Pink Hill Elementary
School.

Parents and community citizens
are encouraged to show their appre¬
ciation to these special educators for
their years of dedication.

attending South Lenoir.
Nancy Catherine Johnson, a junior

at South Lenoir High School, is the
daughter of Mr. and Mrs. Harold
Johnson of Pink Hill. She will be
attending Governor's School West in
mathematics. Her future plans in¬
clude attending Northwood Institute
in Midland, Michigan to major in
business administration.

Rufus Antonia Flowers, a sopho¬
more at South Lenoir High School, is
the son of Mr. and Mrs. John
Flowers of Route 1, Deep Run. He
will attend Governor's School East in
mathematics. He is a semifinalist for
the N.C. School of Science and
Mathematics.
Michele Louise Hurst, a

sophomore at South Lenoir High
School, is the daughter of Mr. and
Mrs. Ernest Hurst of Route 1, Pink
Hill.

Angle Medico

Angle Medico of the South Lenoir
FFA, placed first in the Lenoir-Jones
Federation FFA Creed Speaking
Contest. She will advance to compete
in the District II Rally, to be held at
Lenoir Community College May 9th.

VOTE FOR SENIOR CITIZEN OF
THE YEAR

Voting for the Kinston Recreation
Senior Citizen of the Year will be
held May 14th from 2 - 5 p.m. at
Watson Mutual Drugs. Broadway St.
in Pink Hill.
Be sure to vote for your choice.

Anyone over 55 is eligible.
MASONIC NOTICE

q St John't Lodge #13. A F & A M
/A\ Mill hold a Stated Communication on

CvffjV; Mev 2. '985 at 8:00 P.M. In the
Lodge Hall at Kenansville, N C. All

XX Master Masons are invited to attend.
John W Barnette, Master

C.L. Nicholson, Secy

BAKE SALE

The Christian Chapel Extension
Homemakers will have a bake sale
on Saturday, May 11. just in time for
Mothers Day.
To place an advance order, call

568-3319 or 568-3653. The sale will
be held in front of Avery Furniture in
Pink Hill.
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Satellite TV
You can be watching satellite T.V. for less than you think.We offer dishes from 6'/i feet to 12 feet by Prodelin,Cincinnati, Rayox, Odom, and Paraclipse. (Some used and Ztrade-in systems on hand). FINANCING AVAILABLE.Call for appointment to visit our showroom to see our

Djrcinmin ana get tne tull story on Satellite T V^Open nights until 9:30; Located on Hwv. 241, 4 miles northof Beulaville.
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Tina Long

Reigning Miss
Liberty

Encourages
Contestants
To Register

The 1985 Miss Liberty Scholarship
pageant still needs contestants. If
you're 16-19 and still in high school
(high school seniors are eligible), the
pageant may be for you, according to
reigning Miss Liberty Tina Long.
There will be competition in

modeling evening gowns, interview,
talent, personality, impromptu
questions and photogenic.

For applications and more infor¬
mation. contact JoAnn Jones at
568-3200 or Violet Stroud at 568-4162
or 568-3785.

Grubbs
Is New

Areu Pastor
The Rev. Frank Grubbs has

assumed the new position of pastor
for Christian Chapel Free Will
Baptist Church, Route 1, Pink Hill.
Grubbs was graduated from South

Lenoir High School in 1971. He
received his associate in science
degree from Mount Olive Junior
College in 1974 and received his
B.A. degree from Atlantic Christian
College in 1976. He as ordained as
an Original Free Will Baptist
minister by the Cape Fear Con¬
ference in 1974.
Grubbs is presently serving as

president of the Third District
Sunday School Convention. He
currently holds the position of
director of literature for the N.C.
State Sunday School Convention of
Original FWB.
Grubbs is married to the former

Diane McQueen, a native of DuplinCounty. She grew up in the Beula-
ville area and grauuated from East
Duplin High School. Currently she is
a pre-nursing student at James
Sprunt Technical College.
The Grubbs have two children,

Celena, 15, and Jason, 9.

PRAYER BREAKFAST
The monthly prayer breakfast will

be held Saturday morning, May 4 at
8 a.m. at the Family Restaurant.
Harold and Geraldine Turner will be
the speakers. Everyone is invited.

Crime Of
The Week

Mnsion ronce c/nicers are inves¬

tigating a breaking and entering
which occurred on April 16. Un¬
known persons or persons did break
and enter the N.C. Coins and Pawn
Shop located at 901 W. Vernon
Avenue. Perpetrator or perpetrators
did steal, take and carry away 14
handeuns having a value of $2,245.

BIRTH ANNOUNCEMENT

Mr. and Mrs. Robert C. Hartsfield
of Route 1, Deep Run, announce the
birth of a son, Bradley Scott, on April12, 1985 at Lenoir Memorial Hos¬
pital.
The maternal grandparents are

Mr. and Mrs. Franklin L. Tyndall of
Route 2, Deep Run. The paternal
grandparents are Robert L. Harts-
filed and Ethel Cole of Brunswick,
Ga. Mrs. Hartsfield is the former
Amy Tyndall.

Entry was gained by breaking the
glass out of the front door.

Lenoir County Crime Stoppers.
Inc. will pay up to $1,000 for
information leading to the arrest and
indictment of the thief or thieves.
Anyone having information in this
crime or any crime is asked to call
523-4444 weekdays from 7:30 a.m. to
5 p.m. Callers need not give ther
names as all callers remain anony¬
mous.

PINK HILL LIBRARY SCHEDULE

Hours have been changed on
Mondays to 10 a.m. until 6 p.m.,starting Monday, May 6.
The children's theatre will be

"Dumbo," May 8 at 7:30. Videos are
on Thursdays at 4 p.m.; May 2 - On
Vacation with Mickey Mouse; May 9
Pet's Dragon; May 16 - Jack & the

Beanstalk; May 23 - Heckle &
Jeckle; and May 30 The Care Bears
Battle the Freeze Machine.

Bloodmobile At JSTC
The American Red Cross Blood-

mobile will be at James Sprunt
Technical College on Wednesday.
May 8. seeking donations of much-
needed blood from Kenansville-area
citizens. Donors may contribute at
any time between 9 a.m. and 3 p.m.
in the student lounge in the
McGowen Building.

This is the third year JSTC has
sponsored a blood drive for the
Tidewater Region of the Red Cross.
This year's goal is a donation of 85
units of blood. Last year's drive
collected 70 units.
You are asked to take time on May8 to come to JSTC and "give the giftof life."

I Har-Scott I
I Cloth Sale I
I Saturday, May 4 I
I 8:30 a.m.-12:30 p.m. I

Parking in Har-Scott parking lot
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